
Dear Sharon, 
 
Blessa Chloe Zamora is a happy, healthy 5-year old who loves food and will eat anything, 
except maybe vegetables. Abandoned by her birth mother as a baby, Chloe blossomed 
after receiving nutritious Stop Hunger Now meals at a children's home. A sweet and 
loving child who enjoys giving kisses and hugs to the staff, Chloe has grown to a healthy 
weight of 28 pounds and 39 inches tall. 
 
Chloe is but one example of the tens of thousands of children around the world who are 
being helped by Stop Hunger Now. By packaging meals with us, you have helped put 
them and their families on a path toward a better life. Because you shared your time with 
us, these children have hope-hope for a wonderful childhood, hope for an education, hope 
for a better life. 
 
We are delighted to announce that the meals from your meal packaging event on 
11/14/2015 have been shipped in a container totaling 285,120 meals from our New 
England warehouse. If this is the second email you have received, this simply means that 
your meals have gone to impact multiple partners. 
 
The meals will be received by our in-country partner Reach Now International in Haiti. 
 
Your meals enable Fishers of Men Ministries to feed more than 2600 children in need 
though 12 school feeding programs in Haiti. These programs are located in the poorest 
areas in Haiti and offer disadvantaged children a chance to receive a stable education and 
a hot meal each school day. These children come from families who often cannot 
consistently supply even one meal per day for their children. According to Miranda 
Threadgill, Haiti coordinator for Fishers of Men Ministries, "Stop Hunger Now has given 
these children the ability to stay healthy by eating nutritious meals on a constant basis 
and also has given the children the ability to live again with hope for a brighter future." 
 
Visit www.stophungernow.org<http://www.stophungernow.org> for more information 
about how you can support Stop Hunger Now and continue your involvement in the fight 
against hunger. Follow us on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/stophungernow<http://www.facebook.com/stophungernow> for 
updates, videos and photos from the field. 
 
Thank you for volunteering with Stop Hunger Now. We truly appreciate your dedication 
and commitment to the vision of a world without hunger. 
 
 
Gratefully, 
 
Marc Vermouth 
Program Manager 
Stop Hunger Now New England 
newengland@stophungernow.org<mailto:newengland@stophungernow.org> 


